
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

CAVE BAY COMMUNITY SERVICES 

 
SPECIAL GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

 & VOTE BY MAIL COUNT  
Mailed on April 15, 2024 

           

 

YES      NO    

 
Vote YES - You are in Favor of 

 Raising the fees $64.00 per Month ($768/Year)  
For the Drinking Water Capitol Improvement Fund starting July 1, 2025. 

 
Vote NO -I do not want to move ahead with the Drinking Water Project. 

 
The Community is in the process of pursuing funding for the Drinking Water Improvement 
Project and has been offered a loan that will include the $8.32 M with $2.35M in a loan 
forgiveness grant.  This leaves the community with just under $6.M to payback over 30 years 
at a interest rate of 1.75%.  The community is required to have approximately $250,000.00 to 
be held in our drinking water capitol improvement fund which is required by DEQ to have 
within 10 years.  Loan payments begin 6 months after the project has been completed.   

 To achieve this goal, the board is proposing a monthly rate increase of $64.00 for a total of 
$768.00 per year.  This rate increase will take place for next Fiscal Year beginning July 1, 2025, 
depending on the outcome of this vote.   

IMPORTANT 

US Post Office Mail 
Cave Bay Community Services 

PO Box 115 
Worley, ID 83876 

OR 

BRING TO THE MEETING IN PERSON 
 

BALLOTS BY MAIL MUST BE RECEIVED BY MAY 10, 2024 @ 4:00 PM 

See Enclosed Information  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


